
WTCA has Relocated 

WTCA moved to a new location 
on Madison, Wisconsin's west 
side in late March, with the help 
of Roger Gibbs, Steve Kennedy 
and Russ Benn from Lumber 
Specialties, Dyersville, Iowa. 

The 6,400 square foot building is owned by Qualtim, WTCA's management company, so all 
of your dues dollars remain hard at work fulfilling WTCA's mission and meeting membership 
needs. WTCA offices will occupy 4,000 square foot. 

We are excited that WTCA will have its own address, and hope that this will foster a 
stronger, more united industry. If any of you are in the Madison area, please stop by and 
visit us. We'd love to show you around. 

We have also added two new staff people to assist in serving WTCA's needs. Linda Hammes 
started working with us in November. She will be assisting with Mike's current 
responsibilities in the publications area, as well as handling the organization of Truss 
Technician Training™ courses and other administrative activities. 

Lora Gilardi started in December, and she will be helping with our membership activities, 
as well as accounting and administrative activities. She also has experience as a graphic 
artist/designer and has done Internet web site work, so we will be able to benefit from her 
talents in this area. 

These additions will allow our current staff to focus more on WTCA's top priorities, i.e., 
chapter assistance and development, education, continuing to foster lumber industry 
participation, press re-lease and article writing, etc. 

Thank you so much for your support and helping us continue to realize industry goals. 


